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Chris King

From: ANDERSON, Sarah <Sarah.ANDERSON2@transport.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 5:16 PM
To: Chris King
Subject: FW: Unclassified: Amended Concept proposal for the redevelopment of the Cockle Bay Wharf 

(SSD 7684) - Notice of Exhibition

Hi Chris 
 
Sydney Trains advises that our previous comments still stand for this application, and that we have no additional 
comments.  
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact me, 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Sarah Anderson 
Assistant Town Planner 
Future Direction, Growth & Performance 
Sydney Trains 
 
T 02 8575 0237 
Ground Floor East, 36-46 George Street, Burwood NSW 2134 
PO Box 459, Burwood  NSW 1805 
Generic email: DA_sydneytrains@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Sydney Trains is a NSW Government agency 

 
  
  

From: Sangar, Para  
Sent: Thursday, 16 November 2017 4:10 PM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Unclassified: Amended Concept proposal for the redevelopment of the Cockle Bay Wharf (SSD 7684) - 
Notice of Exhibition 
  
Dear all 
  
Department of Planning and Environment has requested Transport for NSW (TfNSW)  provide comments on the 
above amended development application.  

  
Copies of the amended Environmental Impact Statement and the Traffic and Parking Assessment are attached for 
your information. 
  
The development application and the associated documents are available at the below link: 
  
http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=7684 
  
It would be appreciated if you could forward any comments on the amended development application. 
  
Should you have any further queries, please contact me. 
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Regards 
Para 
  
Para Sangar 
Senior Transport Planner 
Freight, Strategy and Planning  
Transport for NSW 
  
T 02 8202 2672 | F 02 8202 3120 
Level 3, 18 Lee St Chippendale NSW 2008  
 

 
  
 

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information and is intended 
only to be read or used by the addressee(s). If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by 
return email, delete this email and destroy any copy. Any use, distribution, disclosure or copying of this email by a 
person who is not the intended recipient is not authorised. 
 
Views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Transport for 
NSW, Department of Transport or any other NSW government agency. Transport for NSW and the Department of 
Transport assume no liability for any loss, damage or other consequence which may arise from opening or using an 
email or attachment. 
Please visit us at http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au or http://www.transportnsw.info 
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